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NIPWG Letter 4/2023        18 May 2023 

 

NIPWG Members 

 

NIPWG 10; Monaco; 12th to 15th September 2023 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

Please find this letter as your formal invitation to the 10th Meeting of the Nautical Information 

Provision Working Group, which will be hosted by the IHO Secretariat in Monaco, from 12th to 

15th September 2023.  

 

At this stage, the plan is to hold an in person only meeting at the venue of IHO Secretariat in 

Monaco. However, please note that following Decision A3/21 made at the 3rd Session of the 

Assembly of the IHO a couple of weeks ago, mechanisms and options to ensure greater 

inclusion and participation in IHO meetings, are planned to be discussed at the 7th meeting of 

the IHO Council in October. New arrangements may be considered in the future. 

 

All logistical information and the online registration link can be found on the NIPWG home 

page, here: https://iho.int/en/nipwg10-2023. If you have any further questions, please contact 

Yves Guillam (yves.guillam@iho.int) CC’ing Eivind Mong (Chair) and James Weston 

(Secretary). The agenda and timetable of the meeting will be uploaded at a later stage, after 

the discussions held at the next HSSC-15 meeting which will be held from 5 to 9 June in 

Helsinki, Finland. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Eivind Mong, 

Chair, NIPWG 
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